Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick

Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 5:02 PM

To: Anna Wynn; Alex Samalot

Subject: FW: Request for experts at the expense of the owner of GFI application

From: Lee Ann Anderson <anderson.redtop@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 4:46 PM **To:** Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org>

Subject: Request for experts at the expense of the owner of GFI application

You don't often get email from anderson.redtop@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Ms. Burdick,

I am very concerned about a quarry being proposed in Gales Ferry/Ledyard by Gales Ferry Intermodal. Please respectfully receive this, my request, for you to hire at the expense of the applicant, an expert in the field of acoustics, storm water runoff, river ecology, and carcinogenic dust for the Town of Ledyard to aid the Ledyard P&Z in their deliberations regarding approving or denying this application.

Respectfully, Lee Ann Anderson 78 Military Hwy. Gales Ferry, CT